
Nursery Newsletter 
 
You may be aware that Mayfeild School had to initiate their lock down procedure last week. Let 
me assure you that due to Sunbeams being in a separate building our children and staff where 
not at risk, therefore we did not need to take any action regarding this incident.  
 
This will be the last week of our topic All about me. This week they will be putting all the various 
pieces together which they have done to create themselves with different media and materials.  
Through this activity, the children will develop their confidence in the use of language.   
 
Could you create a collage with your child and bring it into class so we can talk about their 
creations and display their work in class. For this month it will be:  
 
                                     Number 2, Colour Orange and Shape Square.  
  
Reading books will go home fortnightly.  
 
Thank you for your donations of fruit and voluntary contributions towards the cost, without your 
support we would not be able to offer this provision.  
                                                 

School Information 
 
Dates for diary entries.  
Last day of term 25th of October fancy dress  
Half term 28th October return to school 4th November.  
15th of November Children in need fancy dress.  
22nd School Photographer.  
6th of December pre-school  
20th of December Nursery nativity Christmas songs last day of term.  
Back to school on the 6th of January.  
20th of January Inset day  
 
 
Mrs Edwards Head of Pre-School and Nursery  
  
 


